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November 19, 2019 @ 7 pm 
Meeting 

 

Registration From 6:30 p.m. Until 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

 

A Broad Overview  
of the BPDA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark McGonagle and Aisiling Kerr 
will give a broad overview of the current 
activities and  future plans of the Boston 
Planning and Development Agency. 

 

Christmas Bazaar, 
Saturday December 7th  

 

Please visit the St. Teresa of Calcutta 
Christmas Bazaar inthe Parish Hall in 
the basement of St Margaret Church at 
800 Columbia Road on Saturday 
December 7 from 930 am – 3:30pm. 
All proceeds to benefit St. Vincent de 
Paul Society. 

 

Holiday House 
Decorating Contest 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Residents living within the boundaries of 
the McCormack Civic Association are 
encouraged to decorate the outside of 
their homes for the Holidays by Sunday, 
December 15th . Gift cards will be 
awarded at the Holiday meeting on 
Tuesday, December 17.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Trafic Related Issues 

 
 

Jennifer Rowe of the BTD will  
address the planned Mass Ave. 
redesign as well as other trafic related 
issues in the neighborhood. 

 

Saturday, November 
30th  Tree Lighting 

 

Mayor Martin J. Walsh and the 
Dorchester Holiday Celebration 
Committee invite you to join them on 
Saturday, November 30th for the 
lighting of Dorchester’s Christmas 
Trees. The local tree lightings will be 
at Saint Teresa of Calcutta Parish on 
Columbia Road and Dorchester 
Avenue at 5:30 p.m. 
 

This Association will provide hot 
chocolate and hand out goodie bags to 
children. Saint Teresa of Calcutta 
Children’s Choir, under the 
leadership of Michelle McCourt, will 
sing Christmas Carols. More 
information will be available at the 
meeting. 
 
 
 

Under Review By 
JWMCA Zoning 

Next Meeting is Wednesday, 
December 11 at 6:30 p.m. at the 
Carpenter Center, 750 Dorchester 
Avenue.  

 
 

Wreath Volunteers 
Needed Nov23rd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
Columbia Road to Washburn 
Street. Volunteers will be needed 
from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm.  Please 
sign-up at the meeting or e-mail 
mccormackcivic@gmail.com. 

 

Snow Emergency 
Parking Lottery  

@ South Bay   
EDENS has a lottery for 50 Polish 
Triangle residents who wish  to 
park in the South Bay garage when 
the Mayor declares a snow 
emergency. Please submit your 
request in writing to EDENS, 21 
Custom House Street, Suite 450, 
Boston, MA 02110, Attn: Parking 
Lottery c/o Ladonna Black. All 
requests must be postmarked no 
later than November 29. 
 

Police Reports 
Officer Sean Sullivan of C6, 
Officer Michael Keaney of C11 
and the State Police will give 
reports on activities affecting our 
neighborhood. 

 

    

  
                                                                                                                              
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

www.McCormackCivic.org.  Catch us on               at Neighbors of the Polish Triangle. 
 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, December 17th       

Location to be announced. 
 

E-mail us at  
Civic@McCormackCivic.com 

 

Please pay your dues! $5 or $10 
Depending on ability 

 

Tuesday                                                                                                                             
 

 
 

 
 

 Parish Hall 
   Saint Teresa of Calcutta 

 

 

On Saturday, 
November 23rd  
with assistance 
from neighbors 
like you, this 
Association will 
be placing 
wreaths on light 
posts along Dot 
Ave and Boston 
Street from   

 


